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Regarding PFAS chemicals 

 

Rockwell Automation is committed to demonstrating the highest standard of global environmental 
management. We embrace this as a core value and an integral part of all operations and seek 
continual improvement of our environmental management system and performance. Rockwell 
Automation is fully committed to meet all regulatory requirements applicable to its products and 
carefully monitors new and upcoming legislation that could affect Rockwell Automation and its 
products. 

According to the current definition, the substance group of PFAS comprises more than 12,000 
different substances. Rockwell Automation actively follows PFAS regulations being developed in 
North America, the European Union and around the world and is aware of the importance for its 
products and its customers.  

Due to the very large number of substances considered to be PFAS, along with the evolving state of 
global regulation, we, like others in industry, do not have sufficient data available from our suppliers 
to exclude the potential presence of PFAS in our products.  

As information becomes available, Rockwell Automation will take the necessary steps for 
implementing future PFAS restrictions in a timely manner and in compliance with applicable law. 

 


